
Office of Administrative Hearings (OAH) Transmittal 

Transmittal: 24-02   

Date: March 11, 2024  

Subject:  OAH New York City Operations Move  

Attachments: None 

Distribution: Office of Administrative Hearings Staff Members, OTDA Division 
of Employment and Income Support Programs, OTDA Division of 
Audit and Quality Improvement, OTDA Bureau of Training and 
Staff Development; Managed Care and Managed Long-Term 
Care Organizations, New York State Department of Health, New 
York State Office for the People with Developmental Disabilities, 
New York State Office of Mental Health, and New York City 
Agencies 

Effective Date: May 31, 2024 

Contact Information:  OAHTransmittals@otda.ny.gov 

 

The Office of Administrative Hearings (OAH) operations at 14 Boerum Place, Brooklyn, New York 
11201 will cease at 5pm on Friday, May 31, 2024. 

Starting 8:30am on Monday, June 3, 2024, OAH will conduct business at 5 Beaver Street,  
New York, New York 10004. All direct dial telephone numbers will remain the same.  

OAH materials will be updated to reflect this change. 
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